Dear Commissioners:

I strongly support the "Commission Map". It is not perfect for the communities around UCSD (University City and La Jolla, as it splits UC), which is unfortunate. But I understand this is a difficult process. As a compromise I think it works.

I would suggest one small change - to move the UTC mall into D1, as it is an important part of our community, and to make the boundary of the area that goes to D6 the Town Centre Drive and La Jolla Village Drive. The UTC mall is a transportation hub for UCSD and the University City high-density housing, it forms a community of interest with UCSD and University City, clearly identifiable and with clear implications for accommodating future UCSD growth.

Petr Krysl
Prof. and Vice chair for undergraduate education
Structural engineering department
University of California, San Diego